Claiborne County Board of Supervisors
Request For Proposals
Residential Garbage Collection in Claiborne County, Mississippi
(Outside the City of Port Gibson)


The Claiborne County Board of Supervisors will receive sealed Request for Proposals in the County of Claiborne, Mississippi until 4:00 p.m. on September 2, 2022 at the Department of Administration & Planning, 510 Main Street, 2nd Floor, P.O. Box 689, Port Gibson, Mississippi 39150 for the purpose of the following, to wit:

Residential Garbage Collection in Claiborne County, Mississippi (outside the city of Port Gibson).

Sealed Request for Proposals for said service will be opened and publicly read in the Board Room of the William Matt Ross Administration Building, 510 Main Street, Port Gibson, Mississippi, 39150 at the 10:00 a.m. Board Meeting on September 6, 2022.

Late proposals shall not be considered. The complete specifications and instructions for responding to this RFP may be obtained by contacting the Office of the Claiborne County Administrator, 510 Main Street, P.O. Box 689, Port Gibson, Mississippi 39150. The telephone number is (601) 437-5216. Each proposal shall be accompanied by a proposal surety in the form of a Bid Bond of other certified funds, payable to Claiborne County in the amount of One Thousand Dollars ($1,000.00). 

Contractors who submit proposals that do not result in an award or contract shall have their proposal surety returned to them. Proposals, including any documents required by this RFP, shall be submitted to the Claiborne County Administrator’s Office, 510 Main Street, P.O. Box 689, Port Gibson, Mississippi 39150 by the deadline shown above. Proposal envelopes or packaging must be received in a sealed package with the words: “PROPOSAL FOR RESIDENTIAL GARBAGE COLLECTION”. From the proposals submitted, the Board of Supervisors shall select the most qualified proposal on the basis of price, technology and other relevant factors and negotiate and enter into a contract, all pursuant to Sections 31-7-13 and 17-7-5, Mississippi Code of 1972, as amended.

The Claiborne County Board of Supervisors reserves the right to waive minor informalities in the proposals, to reject any and all proposals and to negotiate and award a contract to the provider(s) believed most advantageous to the County. 

This notice published pursuant to the order of the Board of Supervisors dated August 17, 2022.

By: Coney Dorsey, President
August 18 & 25, 2022
